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I am deeply concerned for the health of Christchurch citizens as a result of the new
legislation for "allowable" levels of nitrates in our drinking water.

I am an author of 6 books on health as well as a qualified nutritional consultant.

The cost to human health of dangerous levels of nitrates in our drinking water now and in
the future will be extortionate. We cannot afford to put profit before wellbeing.

Regards,

Susannah
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